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News & Announcements: 
v New Course Proposals: The following proposals were presented at CCC. Please contact your Curriculum 

Reps and/or the faculty author(s) if you have questions or comments. 
 ACTG - Financial Statement Analysis II       A. Korniakov 
 ACTG - Auditing II          A. Korniakov 
 HORT - Urban Forestry         D. Sauter 
 HORT - Vectorworks 3-D for Landscaping      D. Sauter 
 HORT - Landscape Certification: Common Core      D. Sauter 
 HORT - Landscape Certification: Softscape Installation     D. Sauter 
 HORT - Landscape Certification: Hardscape Installation    D. Sauter 
 HORT - Landscape Certification: Irrigation      D. Sauter 
 HORT - Landscape Certification: Turf Maintenance     D. Sauter 
 HORT - Landscape Certification: Ornamental Maintenance    D. Sauter 
 HORT - Community Gardening        D. Sauter 
 HORT - Fine Gardening         D. Sauter 
 
v State Approval Received: We recently received state approval for the noncredit certificate in Bridge to 

College ESL Pathway, which was approved by CCC in March, 2017. Congratulations to the ESLL 
department! 

 
v Foothill GE Form Revision Approved: CCC approved revisions to our local General Education Review 

Request forms on February 20th. The revisions apply only to the section of the form completed by 
members of the GE subcommittees and will not affect faculty submitting the form. The new forms will soon 
be available on the CCC website. As with all of our local forms, please ensure you’re using the current 
version by downloading a fresh copy every time! 

 
v CLEP Process: At the February 20th meeting, CCC discussed the topic of awarding credit for CLEP 

exams. Foothill is required to award CLEP credit for students who use the CSU GE pattern; however, we 
currently have no policy to award CLEP for our local GE pattern or courses, aside from math proficiency for 
the associate degree. We will be continuing the discussion over the course of the next few CCC meetings. 
To provide your own input, please contact your CCC Reps. 

 

Reminders: 
v Upcoming Curriculum Deadlines: 

• Friday, June 22nd: Deadline for new and updated curriculum for 2019-20 
CORs must be in Instruction/Review1 status in C3MS, on or before this date, to be reviewed by 
the Curriculum Coordinator for the 2019-20 catalog 

https://foothill.edu/curriculum/

